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April 10, 2024 

Florida Coalition of Christian Private Schools Accreditation  
Mr. Joe Gibilisco, President 
P.O. Box 5100 
Deltona, FL 32728 
 
Dear Mr. Gibilisco: 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to congratulate the Florida Coalition of Christian Private Schools 
Accreditation (FCCPSA) on substantially meeting the Florida Gold Seal Quality Care Program 
Accreditation Standards pursuant to Section 1002.945, Florida Statutes, and Rule 6M-10.002, Florida 
Administrative Code. 
 
Florida Coalition of Christian Private Schools Accreditation received an overall score of 96.3% as 
determined by a panel of early childhood experts. As of the date of this letter, Florida Coalition of 
Christian Private Schools Accreditation has been approved as an accrediting agency to participate in the 
Gold Seal Quality Care Program through May 31, 2029, in the specialization area of Early Childhood 
Standards serving children birth through 12. 
  
If you have any questions, please contact the Gold Seal Unit at the Children’s Forum at 850-487-6300 or 
fbonner@thechildrensforum.com. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Cari Miller 
 
 
cc: Erin Smeltzer, President/CEO, Children’s Forum  
      Felicia Bonner, Child Care Evaluation Services, Children’s Forum 
      Katerina Maroney, Deputy Director of Program and Policy, Division of Early Learning,  
      Florida Department of Education  
      Toni Jackson, Program Specialist, Division of Early Learning, Florida Department of Education  
 

State Board of Education 
 
Ben Gibson, Chair 
Ryan Petty, Vice Chair 
Members 
Monesia Brown 
Esther Byrd 
Grazie Pozo Christie 
Kelly Garcia 
MaryLynn Magar 
 

Manny Diaz, Jr. 
Commissioner of Education 


